
From: moosehockey18@gmail.com [mailto:moosehockey18@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, March 17, 2017 11:05 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Public comments/ Northern Pass 
 
  
Dear Pamela, 
We moved here about 5 years ago to enjoy the beautiful scenery and outdoor recreation that NH offers. 
Northern  Pass will permanently spoil  our pristine vistas while using outmoded technology. Similar projects in the 
Northeast are being buried and this can be done here as well . 
Thank you for your time. 
Jeff Williams  
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